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Webber awarded $282 million contract to widen       
I-95 in North Carolina 

 

Houston, TX (August 18, 2022) – The North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT) 
has awarded Webber’s Heavy Civil division a $282.9 million contract to widen a section of I-
95.   

The I-95 Robeson County project will take place between mile marker 29 and mile marker 37 
between the cities of Fayetteville and Lumberton in North Carolina. With an increase in 
traffic volume predicted for the area, the scope of work will include the widening of I-95 to a 
total of eight travel lanes, the replacement of several bridges and overpasses and upgrading 
any necessary drainage culverts along the project.  

Construction for the project will start in late Summer 2022 and is estimated to be finished by 
the end of 2026. 

“The eight-mile project is intended to improve safety, reduce congestion and make the 
infrastructure more resilient against future flooding,” said Jose Carlos Esteban, President & 
CEO of Webber.  “We are excited by this opportunity to keep our collaboration with NCDOT.” 

This is the second project awarded to Webber in North Carolina, where the company was 
selected by NCDOT to build 3.1 miles of the eastern section of the future Interstate 74 
Winston-Salem Northern Beltway for $262 million. 

 
About Webber, LLC 
 

Founded in 1963, Webber is a leading construction company that specializes in heavy civil, 
waterworks, energy and infrastructure services and is dedicated to safely providing intelligent 
solutions to its clients and community. As a wholly owned subsidiary of Ferrovial S.A., an international 
company based in Madrid, Spain, Webber has access to a global network of skilled engineers, best-
in-class technology and vast resources. Webber is headquartered in Houston, Texas, with regional 
offices in South, North and Central Texas, as well as in Fairfax, VA., Atlanta, GA., Florida and Canada. 

For more information, please visit www.wwebber.com.         
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